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I strongly oppose this. It’s a violation of the constitutional rights of American citizens 

and Oregonians alike. Oregon does not have the funding available nor should it be 

spending taxpayers dollars in ways that violate their constitutional rights. It seems like 

there are out-of-state interest groups, who are trying to push this on Oregonians by 

using our elected officials to go against the will of the people of this state.  


